December 3, 1993

Sheryl Williams, Curator
Spencer Research Library
Kansas University
Lawrence, Kansas 66045

Dear Sheryl:

Enclosed is a list of photos that we are giving permission for reproduction and use.
Photo #232 of 3 ladies and a car is not to be used. This is a photo that is a part of the

Women of Nicodemus photo exhibit and we do not want it used. All others listed
are ok for release. Please bill Dan Chu for the photo reprints. As indicated to him
there 1s a use fee that we will be charging him when he selects the ones he wants to
use in his book.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Angela Bates,
President

Enclosure




